
EXCITING NEWS 
FROM OUR 

DIRECTOR OF MUSIC

Hi everyone, I am Nilton, the Parish Music Director, and I 
am excited to announce that we will be hosting some music 

workshops on the 25th and 26th of April. 
These workshops will be aimed at introducing basic musical 

concepts, such as reading and singing sheet music, and all 
ages from the start of secondary school to adults are 

welcome. No prior musical experience will be assumed.
 The format of the two days will be as follows:

Friday 25th of April    Location: Online     Time:  7 - 8.30pm
‘How to read sheet music and basic musical understanding’

Saturday 26th of April - Location: Parish Hall  

Time:  1 - 2.30pm 
‘How to read sheet music and basic musical understanding’

Time:  2.30 - 3pm, followed by 
short Break with Refreshments

Time:  3pm – 5.15pm - Choir Workshop + 
Short performance 


